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[7590-01]

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

[ Docket Nos. 50-413 and 50-414]

DUKE POWER COMPANY

(Catawba Nuclear Station, Units 1 and 2)

RECEIPT OF REQUEST FOR ACTION UNDER 10 CFR 2.206

Notice is hereby given that by letter dated September 14, 1983, the Government

Accountability Project has requested on behalf of the Palmetto Alliance that,

inter alia, the Comission take action to require a management audit of the Duke

Power Company and an independent review of the as-built condition of the Catawba
'

Nuclear Station, alleged design deficiencies and the quality assurance program.

The letter is being treated by the Office of Inspection and Enforcement as a

request for action under 10 CFR 2.206 which requires evaluation and a decision

relative to that request. Accordingly, appropriate action will be taken on the

request within a reasonable time.

Copies of the letter are available for inspection in the Commission's Public

Document Room at 1717 H Street, N. W., Washington, D. C. 20555 and in the
.

local public document room for the Catawba Nuclear Station at the York County

Library, 325 South Oakland Avenue, Rockhill, South Carolina 29730.

Dated at Bethesda, Maryland, this 14th day of October, 1983.

FOR THE NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

Richard C. e oung, D' ector
Office of I pection and Enforcement

.

8310240249 831014 ,.

PDR ADOCK 05000

__


